
MINUTES OF FRIENDS OF THE TRIANGLE ALDCLIFFE ROAD, 

Meeting of 18th December 2017 

Present: Dave Brookes, Mike Swan, Jane Swan, Claire Gould, Martin 
Luke, Frances Tordoff  

Apologies: Gillian Allen, Sheila Bliss, Liz and Duncan 

Recent Developments – Following the break-in at the workshop, Dave 
has obtained quotes for three options for replacement doors, as close as 
possible in appearance to the existing to suit Conservation Area 
requirements: basic T&G effect steel doors (lowest cost), insulated T&G 
wood-effect steel doors, and redwood T&G doors (highest cost). It was 
decided that the insulated steel door option at around £2750 would be 
the most secure. Dave had already got confirmation from Conservation 
Officers that replacement with these doors would not require planning 
permission. 

Dave is already seeking funding for the workshop ceiling and will add the 
doors to the bid. 

Spring Fair 2018 – There was a problem with the date we had 
previously agreed for the Spring Fair. It will now be held on Saturday 2nd 
June 2018. 

Date of next meeting:  Monday 5th February 2018 at 7.30pm 


